Donnie Snow
Director
City of Racine
Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department
800 Center Street
Racine, WI 53403

May 17, 2011

Dear Mr. Snow and Board of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services,

I am writing to you today to request placement of a memorial plaque in honor of Elaine Booker at Island Park. As you may or may not know, Elaine lost her battle with cancer March 12, 2011. Her and her husband, Wally Booker are valued and very well loved members of the Racine softball community as well as the community at large. With that being said, we would like to request permission to place a memorial plaque on the North Diamond Fence at Island Park in her memory. I understand this has to be voted upon by the Board of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services. If any further information is needed or if there are any questions, please feel free to contact me at 262-331-4072. Thank you in advance for your assistance in this manner.

Sincerely,

Stacia D. Slaughter

11-6472